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BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON 

PRIDE & CELEBRATION COMMITTEE 

MINUTES:  Wednesday – November 20, 2024 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Brian Martin at 7:03 PM.  The Open Public Meeting Act 

statement was read by the Secretary.  The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Mayor Sue Marshall. 
 

ATTENDANCE: 
      

Barbara 

Baumann 

Renee 

Gioiello 

Brian 

Martin 

Wayne 

Martin 

Nancy 

Peterson 

Neil 

Saunders 

 

Absent 

 

 

Present  

 

Present 
     

Present 

 

Present 

 

Absent 

 

Also in Attendance:  Mayor Sue Marshall 
 

Recording of Hours Since October 23, 2024: 
      

Barbara 

Baumann 

Renee 

Gioiello 

Brian 

Martin 

Wayne 

Martin 

Nancy 

Peterson 

Neil 

Saunders 

 

Absent 

 

 

10  

 

25 
 

13  

 

3 

 

Absent 

  

Approval of October 23, 2024 meeting minutes.  

 

Ms. Gioiello made a motion to approve the October 23, 2024 minutes; the motion was second by Ms. 

Peterson.  All in favor; none opposed. 

 

Old Business:   

 

Chairman Brian Martin mentioned postponing bonfire on Halloween was a great move.  The bonfire 

will still be held at the Methodist Church on January 1st.  Mr. Brian Martin then stated there were three 

(3) Pride & Celebration committee members that attended the Economic Development Committee 

meeting at Stewart’s.  It was a very good turnout.  The turn out of the discussion was that Tuckerton 

needs their own Chamber of Commerce or Business Owner’s Association.  The committee talked 

about future events such as Christkindlmarkt, or a food truck event.  Chairman Martin shared a rough 

draft of a Ye Olde Christmas flyer.  He is waiting for information from Tuckerton Emporium and the 

Historical Committee to include on the flyer.    

 

New Business: 

Chairman Martin shared a rough draft of a Ye Olde Christmas flyer.  He is waiting for information 

from Tuckerton Emporium and the Historical Committee to include on the flyer.  Mr. Wayne Martin 

mentioned maybe having a floating lantern event down the end of Green Street.  Maybe do that in 

conjunction with something else.  He further mentioned he measured the stage at the Seaport where the 

band sets up, and we could probably make a 16’x20’ stage.     

 

Members Forum:   

No comments. 
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Public Forum: 

No public forum.   

 

Approval of Secretary Services.     

  
MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT   

Barbara Baumann 
   

X 
     X 

 
Renee Gioiello   X 

   
  

Brian Martin X 
   

 
    X Wayne Martin   X 

   

  Nancy Peterson X      
Neil Saunders 

   
X 

 

Adjournment – Chairman at 8:08 PM 

Motion by Ms. Peterson, second by Ms. Gioiello; all in favor, none opposed. 

  

Respectfully submitted:   

April D. Elley, Secretary 


